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DBIC recently donated material goods to Mission Central to be sent to Ukraine. Hope 
Harrison, the Executive Director of Mission Central, recently shared this in their 
newsletter:  
 
   “In my 3.5 years here, filled with many weather-related and health-related disas-

ters, I have never seen a response like the response we received for Ukraine. People 
rallied in a way I’ve never witnessed. Businesses, churches, social groups, individu-
als, neighborhoods and much more gathered to collect the most needed items on our 
relief list.  

 
    We were inundated with more supplies than we ever expected. YOU made all this 

happen. Without your collections, Mission Central would not have had supplies to 
send. The love, care and compassion we felt in each of these collections was beyond 
heart-warming. I am so proud of the work we have done to assist those in Ukraine, 
and even more so, I am proud of my community – both near and far. 

 
    With my sincerest awe and gratitude,  
    Hope” 
 
Thank you to everyone at DBIC who participated in the efforts of Mission Central 
and MCC in order to support and offer hope to those who are suffering in Ukraine! 



We welcome you to join us for our last Spring Corner Life on 

Wednesday! Enjoy a free meal served from 5:00-6:00 p.m. and a pro-

gram (with interactive games and Bible stories) for all ages after the meal. 

A few volunteers are still needed for meal prep and clean up - if you’d like 

to help, you can sign up at https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/10c094da4ac2da7fe3-corner 

 

Picnic with the Beers family! 

Tony and Vee, Lilli and Tasha will be in Pennsylvania for a short time  

before the BICUS General Assembly in Kansas. Global Outreach Com-

mission together with the Beerses' MOST Team are inviting you to a pic-

nic in the church green space to connect with them and hear what 

they've been doing in Zambia. 

What: It's a cookout 

When: Wednesday, June 8, at 5 pm 
Where: Church green space 

Bring: Side dish, dessert or chips to share. We will provide hamburg-

ers and hot dogs, rolls and fixin's, drinks and paper products. 

 

Mary Hulbert has moved.  Her new address is Mary Hulbert, The 

Woods at Cedar Run, 824 Lisburn Rd., Camp Hill, PA 17011. Phone  

number 717-737-4565. Visitors must check in and be screened at the 

front desk and visiting hours are 9:00 am - 6:00 pm. 

 

Thank you cards: Have you used the thank you cards in the pew racks? 

If so, could you let the office know if they help you cultivate a habit of 

being thankful? Have you received one of them from someone else? We 

would love to hear from you about how it made you feel!  Please email or 

call the office to share your input! 

The church nursery is open during the 10:00 a.m. worship services  

for children ages 0-4 (any kids not yet in kindergarten). You can sign in 

your children in the nursery room (next to the library) and pick them up 

after the service. 

 

Regional Youth Night - Tonight @ 6 p.m. at Harmony Church  

(3 Clear Spring Rd, Dillsburg).  This month we’ll compete in various  

outdoor yard game challenges, with a campfire, worship, food and  

s’mores to follow.  Connect with us on Instagram and Facebook 

@nyryouth to stay up to date with our latest event information. 

 

NEIGHBORS HELPING NEIGHBORS:  On Saturday, June 4th,  

from 10am to 2pm, we will be doing a free car wash in the parking lot  

of Advance Auto Parts to show the love of God in a practical way. Bring 

your buckets, sponges, and drying cloths and come join us. In order to 
reach the top of taller vehicles, two step stools are needed as well.  You 

can sign up for the entire four hours or come for only a two hour shift  

at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f44a9a722a20-free  .  We need 

people to wash the cars, hold signs to advertise, talk to those who come 

through the car wash, and pray for this event. Please arrive at the parking 

lot 15 minutes prior to your shift.  Please contact Cindy Raboci at  

sraboci@yahoo.com or at (717) 432-9140 for any questions.   

 

 

Do you have a prayer request? 
 
Would you like: 
  To receive emailed prayer requests? 
  To receive the weekly DBIC email? 
  A church mailbox? 
  Offering envelopes? 
 
You can contact us by email at  
connect@dillsburgbic.org. or by using 
the individual contact info below.  

Contact us: 

 

Office  

 717-432-3847 

dillsburgbic.org  

office@dillsburgbic.org 

 
 

Senior Pastor:  
 Rob Douglass,  

 rob.douglass@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor:  
 Jeff Conrady,  

 jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor:  
 Naomi Smith,  

 naomi@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Pastor of Congregational Care:  
 Esther Spurrier,  

 espurrier49@gmail.com 

   

Worship Coordinator:  
 Julie Lerew  

 Julie.Lerew@dillsburgbic.org 

This Week’s Prayer Focus:   
Matt & Julie Walsh (Senegal),  
Bruce & Merly Bundy (Spain),  

Tony & Veronica Beers (Zambia),  
Family Promise   

Financial Notes May 15, 2022 
 
Offering:  
  Worship                               $      4,239.00 
  Deacons                               $          45.00 
 
Year-to-Date Statistics:  
  General Fund Budget          $    203,846.15 
  General Fund Giving          $    192,855.00 

This Week’s Calendar 
 
Monday 
3:45 pm Encircle (Orange Room) 
 
Wednesday 
3:45 pm Encircle (Orange Room) 
5:00 pm Corner Life (FH) 
7:00 pm Youth (FH)  
 
Thursday 
6:30 pm Fresh Hope (Orange Room 
7:00 pm Leadership Council (FH) 
7:30 pm Prayer Meeting (Zoom) 


